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           Monday 24th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Further to the information on the school newsletter, we are delighted to welcome PC Andrew Cornall into 

school to lead a parent coffee morning on: Keeping your Child Safe online.  

 

The coffee morning is open to all parents regardless of the age of your child but will be of particular interest 
and importance to those who have children with mobile phones or access to tablets, laptops or PCs. The 
presentation covers current risks from the online world, awareness of the functionality of the main apps 
young people are using and simple strategies parents and carers can utilise to reduce the risk of children 
coming to harm online. 
 

If you would like to attend the coffee morning session, please use the link below to book onto the event. 

 

Parent Workshop: Thursday 4th May at 9am 
Bunbury School Hall 

Keeping your Child Safe Online 

 

We thank you for your support and hope it will be an insightful workshop for all of our school family. If you 

have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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